
Deputy Commissioner for Historic Preservation
Ruth L. Pierpont

Sincerely,

If further correspondence is required regarding this project, please be sure to refer to the OPRHP Project 
Review (PR) number noted above.

Based upon this review, the New York SHPO has determined that no historic properties will be affected by 
this undertaking.

Thank you for requesting the comments of the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO). We have reviewed 
the project in accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966. These comments 
are those of the SHPO and relate only to Historic/Cultural resources. They do not include potential 
environmental impacts to New York State Parkland that may be involved in or near your project.  Such 
impacts must be considered as part of the environmental review of the project pursuant to the National 
Environmental Policy Act and/or the State Environmental Quality Review Act (New York Environmental 
Conservation Law Article 8).

October 30, 2014

www.nysparks.com

518-237-8643

Peebles Island, PO Box 189, Waterford, New York 12188-0189

Division for Historic Preservation

Commissioner

Rose Harvey

Governor
Andrew M. Cuomo

Re:

Mr. Patrick Stanczyk
Development Project Manager
Housing Visions Unlimited, Inc.
1201 East Fayette St
Syracuse, NY 13210     

HUD
Oneonta Heights
63-65 Spruce St; 23, 25 Columbia St; 34, 38 West St; 99 Clinton St; 6 Ravine Park S; Ravine Park 
Court; 1, 3, 5, 9, 11, 6-8 Silver Ave, Oneonta, Otsego County, NY
14PR04342

Dear Mr. Stanczyk:


